
November 6, 2017                                                                                      Forty-fourth Day

           

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Merlin Bartz, Ken Abrams, 

and Mark Smeby present.   

 
Unless otherwise indicated, all of the following motions offered at this meeting were carried with the 

following vote: Ayes: Bartz, Abrams and Smeby. Nays: none. Abstentions: none.  Absent:  none 

 

Motion by Smeby, second by Abrams, carried to approve the October 30, 2017 board minutes.  

  

Motion by Smeby, second by Abrams, carried to approve acceptance of the counter offer for the county 

to pay $8,500 plus all fill dirt to Carissa Crews, Amanda Crews, Brandon Crews, Emily Crews, Roger Crews 

and Karen Crews for damages that are a result of the Board abandoning County Road 460th Street off Apple 

Avenue.  

 

Motion by Smeby, second by Abrams, carried to approve the sheriff’s monthly report.   

 

Public comment was heard regarding CAFOs.  A letter from the public was submitted to the auditor to 

be considered public record.   

 

Motion by Smeby, second by Abrams, carried to adjourn at 9:42 A.M.  The next meeting of the Board 

of Supervisors will be Monday, November 13, 2017 at 9:00 A.M. 

 

 

Jacki A. Backhaus    Merlin Bartz 

Auditor                   Chairperson 


